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12 June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Further to Mrs Ross’ letter of 8 June I write with a few additional pieces of information 
with regard to your child returning to school from Monday 15 June.  All other aspects of 
the letter remain the same. 
 

• Please note that if your child, or any member of your family, is feeling at all unwell 
they should not attend school under any circumstances. 
 

• If possible, we would prefer it if your child did not bring a bike to school, although 
we appreciate for a few children having to travel some distance they will need to 
do this and we will make provision for them. 
 

• In accordance with government guidelines we will not be allowing children to 
wear any form of gloves in school.  We request that they do not wear or bring 
any. Hand sanitizer is provided in every classroom. 
 

• Please ask your child to bring in any work (for any subject) that they would like 
assessed or marked.  We will collect this and ensure that, after suitable hygiene 
controls have been implemented, it gets to the correct teacher for appropriate 
assessment. All work should be clearly marked with both the pupil’s name and 
the name of the relevant teacher. 

 

• We anticipate that the majority of pupils will bring a phone in to school with them. 
Although we will not be collecting these in, we will ask that all phones are 
switched off for the duration of the lesson and put out of sight. 

 
We are really looking forward to seeing your child next week – please remind them to 
bring in all the equipment they will need (e.g. pens, pencils etc).  We have worked very 
hard to ensure that school is a safe and secure environment for your child and that they 
will have lessons that complement the work we will continue to set for them to complete 
at home. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Francis Galbraith 
Principal 


